
From: Wright, Victoria (ACL/CDAP) <Victoria.Wright@acl.hhs.gov>
To: Wolf, Anneawolf@aging.sc.gov
CC: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov 

Date: 2/27/2017 1:39:15 PM
Subject: Lifespan Respite Semi-Annual Report 

Attachments: Guidelines FinalProgressReport.pdf

Good afternoon,

Just a friendly reminder. Semi-annual reports are due 30 days after the end of the reporting period, which is
April 30th. The report should include all work covering the period September 1, 2016 through March 31, 2017.

If you‘re having issues uploading your report through the GrantSolution, please feel free to send it to me and I 
can upload it for you.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for all the work you do and I look forward to reviewing your report!

R,

Victoria Wright
U.S. Department of Health & Human Services
Administration for Community Living
Mary Switzer Building
330 C Street SW
Washington, DC 20201
202-795-7473
Victoria.wright@acl.hhs.gov
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